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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES   

BY DEPUTY S.M. AHIER OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 18th NOVEMBER 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 25th NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise what outstanding payments, if any, are owed to Ports of Jersey by Condor Ferries 

in relation to harbour fees, or any other contractual responsibilities, for each of the last five years; and will 

she confirm that, where there are any monies owing, the debt will be settled in full prior to a new contract 

being issued to the winning tender?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Minister understands that all outstanding sums owed by Condor Ferries to Ports of Jersey relate to 2024 

only and are within their normal agreed credit terms. The Minister does not think it is appropriate to disclose 

details of debts owed by individual creditors to States Owned Entities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


